
From: Gia Biagi <Gia.Biagi@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Monday, May 22, 2023 8:08 AM 
To: Richard Superfine <Richard.Superfine@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: RE: Confidential - FW: NACTO Conference 
 
Hi there, 
My team and I attended the National Association of City Transportation Officials (NACTO) conference 
this past week in Denver.   My colleagues and I had been invited by NACTO to attend and lecture at the 
conference. I currently serve as an officer on the Board and, as such, NACTO has waived my registration 
fee. The balance of the team had approval from the Office of Budget and Management for city funds to 
cover and/or reimburse conference fees, travel, and related eligible expenses.   
 
CDOT attendees: 
Gia Biagi, Commissioner + NACTO Board Member 
Vig Krishnamurthy, Deputy Commissioner 
Mary Nicol, Director of Policy 
Dave Smith, Complete Streets Program Director 
Kurt Facknitz, Traffic Engineer 
 
Best, 
 
Gia Biagi 
Commissioner 
Department of Transportation 
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